
August 19, 2021 

AMENDMENT NO.: I 

TO 

    INVITATION FOR BID NO.: GPA-059-21 

FOR 

SUBSTATION NETWORK SWITCH 

Prospective Bidders are hereby notified of the following changes and inquiries received from Bidder No. 5 
dated August 12, 2021 and Bidder No.6 dated August 18, 2021: 

INCLUSION: 

       Cut-Off Date for Questions shall be 5:00 P.M., Friday, August 20, 2021 (CHamoru Standard Time) 

Bidder No.: 5 dated 08/12/2021: 

QUESTION: 
1. Please confirm who will manage the switches?

ANSWER: 
The switches do not need to be managed. 

QUESTION: 
2. Please confirm if the vendor will manage the switch or if this is a one-time Non-Recurring Fee

(NRC)?

ANSWER: 
The vendor will not configure any switch management on the switches. 

Bidder No.: 6 dated 08/18/2021: 
QUESTION: 
1. Request for the bid deadline to be extended from August 24, 2021 to September 7, 2021.

ANSWER: 
 Bid opening date remains as is, 10:00 A.M., Tuesday, August 24, 2021 (CHamoru Standard Time). 



QUESTION: 
  2.  Manufacturers are experiencing COVID related delays, as such, we request to extend the delivery  
              requirement from 6 weeks to 20 weeks.  
 
ANSWER: 

   The delivery requirement for this bid will not be extended as the materials being procured is  
                required to support ongoing projects. 
 
 
All other Terms and Conditions in the bid package shall remain unchanged and in full force. 

 
 
 

    JOHN M. BENAVENTE, P.E. 
  General Manager 

for
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